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No. VSSUT/IQAC-2024/ 25 Dated : 18/04 /2824

IMPORTANT NOTICE FOR STUDENTS

It is to inform to all the Students that they are required to provide response to the NAAC
student Satisfaction Survéy which is shared in their e-mail by NAAC on or before 23.04.2024. The
personalized link is shared in their e-mail by NAAC. The feedback process is OTP based. It is
mandatory for all students to fill up the survey. In case of any doubt, the students can consult their
Department NAAC Coordinators.

This will be treated as most urgent.

S

DIRECTOR, IQAC
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Copy to :

1) All HoDs for information and necessary action.
2) PA to Vice-Chancellor for kind information of the Vice-Chancellor.
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